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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
CLOSING OF THE SECTION 8 WAIT LIST 

(This advertisement is paid for by GHURA’s Section 8 Housing choice Voucher Program funds) 
 
 
Beginning Monday, January 7, 2013

For more information regarding the closing of the Section 8 wait list or the 
Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program, please call 475-1330 or 475-
1342; or visit the GHURA website at 

, the Guam Housing and Urban Renewal 
Authority will close the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program wait list. 
No application for Section 8 housing assistance will be accepted after this date 
until further notice. 
 

www.ghura.org. 
 
GHURA is a Fair Housing and Equal Opportunity Agency.  Individuals with 
disabilities may contact Ms. Katherine Taitano, 504 /ADA Coordinator at (671) 
475-1322.   
 
 
 
         
        /s/ Michael J. Duenas 
        Acting Executive Director 
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